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  GREATER SHEPPARTON 
 One Tree Per Child  
April – October 2017 

 

Business Expression of Interest Form  
In 2016, Council commenced its involvement in the “One Tree Per Child” project with the aim of planting 
a plant for each person aged under 18 in our municipality.  Planting a tree is often a child’s first act of 
volunteering for their community and can lead to better health outcomes.  It empowers children into 
realising that they can make a personal difference for our community and our local environment. 
 
Greater Shepparton City Council invites you to take part in one of our planting events in 2017.  More 
information will be available via the media and on Council website early 2017.  Council has purchased 
plants and guarding materials for the community to use. 
 
Please complete and return this form below and return to Sustainability and Environment Branch, 
Greater Shepparton City Council Locked Bag 1000, Shepparton VIC 3632 
 Fax: (03) 5831 1987 or contact Travis Turner (03) 5832 9816,email 
onetreeperchild@shepparton.vic.gov.au  

 

Business details 
Business Name  
Address  
Contact person  
Contact details 
Phone / Email  

Project details 
Planting site     
(please tick box) 
 

     Council’s pre-prepared site  

     Suggest your site (public land)……………………………………………………………………… 
Number of plants & 
Requested species 

If you would like to request specific species, please highlight and add numbers to the table on 
the back of this form (species are subject to availability). 

Expected date of 
planting  
Number of people 
expected on the day  

Other information  
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